
  PRINCIPALS:  Please Share These Minutes with Your Athletic Director 
Regular Meeting of PIAA District 6 – June 16, 2015 

  
Call to Order of the June 16, 2015, Meeting 
Chairman Rossi called the meeting of the District 6 Committee to order at 9:00 AM at Bedford Springs Resort, 
Bedford, PA. Present were: Alberta Ake, Ralph Cecere, Michael Cacciotti, David Crumrine, Kathy Getz, Charles 
Glasser, Michael Hudak,  James Price, Jody Rainey, Phil Riccio, Dean Rossi, Richard Scialabba, and Curtis 
Whitesel.  Four guests were present, Charles Gojmerac, Steve Rhodes, William Reimer and Thomas Musselman.  
Those not in attendances were David Caldwell, Kim Hubler, Gary Jubas, William Marshall, and Michael 
Vuckovich.  
 
Approval of Minutes 
On a motion by Curtis Whitesel and James Price, the Committee unanimously approved the May 19, 2015, 
District 6 minutes. 
 
Financial Reports 
On a motion by Alberta Ake and Dean Rossi, the Committee unanimously approved the May 2015 Financial 
Report.  
 
On a motion by Jody Rainey and Charles Glasser, the Committee unanimously approved the financial report for 
Track and Field prepared by William Reimer and Thomas Musselman. 
 
On a motion by James Price and Jody Rainey, the Committee unanimously approved the financial report for 
Lacrosse prepared by David Crumrine. 
 
On a motion by Kathy Getz and Richard Scialabba, the Committee unanimously approved the financial report for 
Promotions prepared by James Price. 
 
On a motion by Kathy Getz and Richard Scialabba, the Committee will pay the membership dues for 2015/16 for 
the PIAA District 6 senior high schools only, due to budgetary concerns.  Each individual school district will 
be responsible for their junior high dues. 
 
On a motion by Curtis Whitesel and James Price to elect the following officers for the 2015/16 school years. 
Election of Officers 
Chairman – David Crumrine 
Vice Chairman – Dean Rossi 
Secretary/Treasurer – William Marshall 
 
Communications 
A motion was made by Ralph Cecere and Kathy Getz, to approve a co-op between St. Joseph and Grace Prep for 
all sports contingent upon proper documentation being provided to the District 6 Committee and the approval at 
the state level. 
 
A motion was made by Dean Rossi and Michael Cacciotti to approve the request from Altoona Area High School 
to join the W. P. I. A. L. in the sport of boys and girls track and field, contingent on W. P. I. A. L. approval.  
Altoona Area High School will continue to host the AA and AAA track and field championships for District 6. 
Dean Rossi was in contact with the other AAA schools to see if there were any concerns with this request. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:46 AM.  
 
The Next Meeting 
The next meeting of the PIAA District 6 Committee will be held on Tuesday, August 4, 2015, at the Ebensburg 
Country Club, Ebensburg, PA at 9:00 AM.  
 
        Respectfully Submitted, 
        Sherry Montgomery    
                                                                        Secretary/Treasurer 
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